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Monday 2nd October-Black History Month 

Tuesday 10th October-World Mental Health Day 

Thursday 12th October-Class 1 parent event  

Wednesday 25th October-Harvest Festival at St. 

Stephen’s Church 

Thursday 26th October-Halloween Movie Night  

Friday 27th October-Pumpkin Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 27th October-Break-up for half term 

Monday 6th November-PD Day 

Tuesday 7th November-School re-opens 

 
 

School attendance for the year: 

Class 1: 100% 

Class 2: 93.5% 

Class 3: 97.5% 

Class 4: 91.6% 

Safeguarding: 

Worried about a child out of school hours? 

o If a child is in immediate danger or 

at risk of immediate harm, you 

should contact the Police on 999. 

o If you are concerned about a child 

you should share your concern with 

This week has flown by! I can see lots of tired faces when I look around 

school this morning and that is just testament to all the hard work that is 

going on in the classes.  

 

We celebrated European Day of 

Languages on Tuesday. Miss Murphy, 

who is our Modern Foreign Languages 

Lead, gave every class a focus country 

and they spent the afternoon learning 

about the country and sampling some 

of its national dishes. There were some 

strong opinions over some of the 

food, especially the brie in Class 4!   

 

 

Our school rabbits Ruby and 

Robbie are back in school. They 

are now spending their week 

between Class 1 and 2. They are 

so well loved and the children 

have all enjoyed petting, 

feeding and grooming them this 

week.  

 

 

Homework 

As you know, we have introduced homework to Classes 2, 3 and 4. We 

gave lots of careful consideration to the homework, as we didn’t want it 

to be onerous for children or parents. Please could you make sure that 

your child is completing their homework throughout the week. We still 

have a high number of children accessing homework club on a Friday 

lunchtime as they haven’t completed their homework at home.  

 

Online Safety 

 

It’s really important that children know how to keep themselves safe when 

they are online. ‘ThinkUknow’ have created a series of informative games 

for children to play to help reinforce the messages they are being taught 

about online safety at school. Click on the links below for children to learn 

more about Chatting online, sharing pictures and watching videos: 

 

Sunnybrow News 
 



Chatting Online - https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/6-

7/badges/chatting-online/ 

 

Watching Videos - https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/6-

7/badges/watching-videos/  

 

Sharing Pictures - 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/6-

7/badges/sharing-pictures/ 

 

 

  

the First Contact Team on 03000 

267 979. 

o You can also contact 

the NSPCC for advice on 0808 800 

5000 or email help@NSPCC.org.uk 

o If you have non-urgent information 

about the safety or welfare of a child 

to share with the safeguarding team 

at Sunnybrow Primary School please 

contact Mrs Sim on 01388 746 413 

or sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net. 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award: Elena 

 

 

 

Class 1 

 

Class 2 

 

 

Class 3 

 

Class 4 

English  Ellie Gracie Anya Eleanor  

Multiplication Oliver Darcy-Mai Bradley Sangari 

Exceptionally 

Talented 

Lia Dominc Katie Joe 

Citizen Roman Kenzie Tianna  Teagan 

Dojo Harley-Jaye Rosie Ben Sangari  

Honest    Empathetic    Ambitious    Respectful & Resilient  Trustworthy 
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